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1 February 2019 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Our swimming carnival is to be held on Friday 22 FEBRUARY 2019 at the Manly Swim Centre, 

Balgowlah Road, Manly commencing at 10:00am. Years 2 to 6 will participate in the carnival. 

 

 Please enter your child in their events via School Interviews. (Same process as booking in 
parent/teacher interview)     
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ 
EVENT CODE xn3zz 
BOOKINGS CLOSED: Friday 15 February at 3pm. 

 Permission notes/parent volunteer are due back by Friday 15 February to the CLASS TEACHER. 
 

 When submitting your entry, please note that all events will be held in the 50m Pool. 
Please make sure your child can swim the distance you enter them in. 
 

 We encourage all children to participate in at least one race.  
 

 1 distance per stroke only  
 

 There will be no finals.  The representative team for the Northern Beaches Catholic Primary Schools 
Swimming Carnival will be chosen on the times recorded at the school carnival. This representative 

carnival is to be held at Warringah Aquatic Centre on Thursday 28th February, 2019. 
 

All children need to arrive at school by 8:45am and will travel by bus to the Swim Centre. For students 
returning to school, the buses will arrive back at school by 2.45 pm.  Children may leave the Carnival with their 
parents, as long as they have had their name checked off.  Please indicate on the form if your child(ren) will be 
going home with you. We need to know this to book return buses. 
 

Entry to the pool is from 9:30am and the carnival starts at 10.00am.  The cost of entry to the pool is $4 for all 
spectators, payable at the entry gate.  The children MUST wear their sport uniform and can wear a plain 
coloured t-shirt in their house colour.  Sunscreen and a hat must be worn also.  Students need to bring 
morning tea, lunch, drinks, goggles, swimming cap (in house colour if possible) and towel.  
 
Please see the note from Manly Swim Centre outlining their entry policy. Please note that all children must 
leave the swim centre at the end of the carnival. If you wish to continue swimming once the carnival is over, 
you must re enter and pay an additional entry fee. 
 
The 25m, Babies and toddlers pool are of bounds.  The canteen is out of bounds to students. The canteen will 
be open, but only adults will be allowed to purchase food.  Hot beverages cannot be taken into the children’s 
seating area. Children will be required to sit in their colour house area and parents are welcome to sit with 
their children.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Stephanie Munro    SPORT CO-ORDINATOR 



 

 

 
 

PARENT VOLUNTEER 
 

NAME:  …………………………………………………………………  PHONE NO.: ……………………………………… 
(Please print) 
 
 

ELDEST CHILD’S NAME:  …………………………………………………………………… CLASS: …………………. 
      (Please print) 
 

I will be able to assist at the Swimming Carnival at Manly Swim Centre on Friday 22 February 2019 and would 

prefer to help with (please tick):- 
 

  

 Time Keeping   Judging   Handing out refreshments to volunteers 

  

Lifesavers in water  Recording             Any Job 

 

 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _   
 

PERMISSION NOTE  

for Participation and Transport (please tick 1 box) 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………… Class ……………………….. 

to travel by bus to and from Manly Swim Centre and to participate in the School Swimming Carnival  

at Manly on Friday 22 February 2019. 

 

   My child will be catching the BUS back to school 

     
    OR 
 

 I will be taking my child HOME. 

 

 
 
SIGNED:  ………………………………………………………………………  DATE:  ………………………………………………………… 
 



 

 

 

 


